
ST. LOUIS, April 8, 2015 /PRNewswire/ -- On Thursday, April 23, 2015, Peabody Energy (NYSE: BTU) will announce the results
for the quarter ended March 31, 2015.  A conference call with management is scheduled for 10 a.m. CDT on Thursday, April 23.

Participants may access the call using the following phone numbers:

 

U.S. & Canada (800) 288-8975

International  (612) 332-0530

 

The call, replay and other investor data will also be available at PeabodyEnergy.com.

Peabody Energy is the world's largest private-sector coal company and a global leader in sustainable mining, energy access
and clean coal solutions.  The company serves metallurgical and thermal coal customers in more than 25 countries on six
continents.  Peabody was named Energy Company of the Year at the 2014 Platts Global Energy Awards.  For further
information, visit PeabodyEnergy.com and AdvancedEnergyForLife.com.
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To view the original version on PR Newswire,
visit:http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/peabody-energy-to-announce-results-for-the-quarter-ended-march-31-2015-300062741.html
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